
This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

From: Cindy Duarte
To: Zoning Inquiries
Subject: P&Z #: 23-11000016 Citizen reaction
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 11:46:54 AM
Attachments: Letter to Z B Accardi variance questions.pdf

Please find the attached notice to include in the response to the requested variance by Dock Experts on
behalf of Mr Joseph Accadi as president of  Pompano  Real Estate Investments.

Thank you for bring this matter to the resident's attention and especially to Mr McGirr for rejecting the
initial proposed plan.

I intend to be at the March 21st meeting and will request my two minutes, but I want my letter on file with
the department.

Sincerely,
Cindy Misus-Duarte
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